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Report of UNGEGN and UNSCGN 

(Trent Palmer, UNGEGN liaison to IHO) 

 

The United Nations Group of Experts on Geographical Names (UNGEN) has not met in the time 

period since SCUFN 25. By way of general information, the reports and documents of UNGEGN 

and the United Nations Conferences on the Standardization of Geographical Names (UNCSGN) 

are posted at the web site of the United Nations Statistics Division 

(http://unstats.un.org/unsd/geoinfo/default.htm). The UNGEGN session and UNCSGN 

conference reportsare available in the six official languages of the United Nations. 

 

The 28
th

UNGEGN session is scheduled to be held in the first part of 2014 in Asia. Bangkok, 

Thailand has been proposed as the site, but arrangements have encountered financial constraints. 

A proposal has been made to hold the meeting in New York City, but the final determination has 

yet to be made. 
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